


while also preserving the unique character and livability of Vaughan's communities. This may
include measures such as incentives for affordable housing development, partnerships with nonprofit
organizations, or exploring other zoning options that strike a better balance.
 
I City Council to engage in a thorough and open public consultation process to gather input from
Vaughan residents and stakeholders before moving forward with any zoning by-law amendments
related to this resolution. It is crucial that the voices and concerns of the community are heard and
considered in this matter. Thank you for your attention to this important issue.
 
I hope that you will carefully evaluate the potential impacts of this resolution and seek alternative
solutions that benefit both the need for affordable housing and the well-being of our city's residents.  
 
Thank you in advance,
 
Damian & Mary Spadafora
Weston Downs Ratepayers Association




